Stockton First Responders
November 21, 2011

Call to Order at 7:03 P.M., with attendance by Beth Winchester, Chris Lisowski, Amanda Griffin, Mark
Larsen and Chad Larson.

Chris Lisowski made a motion to accept the May 2011 minutes, with a second from Amanda Giriffin.
Motion passed.

Chris Lisowski made a motion to accept the financial report with a second from Amanda Griffin. Motion
passed.

No additions to the agenda.

OLD BUSINESS:
Radio’s have arrived and Mark & Beth went through them in May to count and check serial
numbers. These will not be given out until Sheriff's Department is ready to convert to the new system.

Beth will call In Stitches to get pricing on button up shirts, T-Shirts and zip up sweatshirts for the
squad. She will email with pricing once she finds out. Chris will order the coats for Mark and Amanda.

NEW BUSINESS:
Sheriff's meeting will be Wednesday, November 30™ at 7:00 — anyone that can go, should go.
Mark & Beth will be busy with meetings, Amanda stated she will go and bring back any info.

All run sheets will be needed since Beth will need to tabulate for the end of year report.

Beth Winchester made a motion to close the Stockton First Responder meeting with a second from Mark
Larsen. Motion passed, meeting adjourned at 7:27 P.M.

NEXT MEETING January 16, 2012 at 7:00 P.M.



